
DATE & TIME
Monday, 23 August 2021 

7.00 p.m.

LOCATION
This presentation will be held as a Teams Live Event and a 

link will be sent to all parents.

Parents of Firbank Grammar and Brighton Grammar are invited to attend a Live 
Teams parent information session focused on cyber safety, presented by former 

member of Victoria Police, Susan McLean.

Earlier this year, Susan’s presentation to Firbank students was well received, and 
we would now like to offer parents this same opportunity to benefit from her cyber 

safety knowledge and expertise. 

Serving as a member of Victoria Police for 27 years, Susan is one of Australia’s top 
experts in cyber safety, widely known as the ‘cyber cop’. Susan was the first 

Victorian Police Officer appointed to a position involving cyber safety and youth. 
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